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TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS Q

FROM: Ananth Prasad, Director, Office of Construction ‘

COPIES: David Sadler, Randy Borgersen, Don Davis (FHWA), and Frank Rudd
(FICE)

SUBJECT: CONSTRUCTION PROJECT ADMINISTRATION MANUAL
(CPAM) CHANGES FOR CHAPTER 7 SECTION 3

Following are changes to the CPAM effective the date of this Bulletin.

Section 7.3.6.3(B): Plan or Specification Changes, District L.evel Responsibilities

Section 7.3.6.3(B) has been deleted and the following substituted:

The District Construction Engineer’s recommendation shall be obtained on all requests for
contract specification changes. The District Construction Engineer may authorize a no cost
specification change which delays issuing of the Notice to Proceed or extends the lead time after
the NTP. For projects on which the DCE has authorized the above Specification change, the
DCE also has the authority to revise by no cost specification change the submittal times for the
Project Schedule and Quality Control Plan.

If you have any questions, please contact Randy Borgersen at (850) 414-4168, SC
094-4168 or Tim Lattner at (850) 414-4167, SC 994-4167.
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